Ingleside Utilization Committee (1.U.C.)
Meeting Minutes
Tuesday, June 13th, 2017

Present: Dave Romanowski, Guy Corbosiero, Rev. J. Lillie, Francis Murphy, Brian Dickens,
Jane LaPointe, Greg Vine, Lucky Belcamino
Absent: Rev. J. Lillie

Agenda:
e Approve minutes from May 23rd, 2017 meeting

Meeting called to order at 5:30 p.m.
The committee voted to approve minutes from May 23rd, 2017.

Chair Dave Romanowski began the meeting by informing the group that Vice Chair Rev. J. Lillie
had resigned from the committee. He also stated that Police Chief Dave Walsh was unable to
attend this meeting as planned, but could attend the committee’s upcoming meeting on Monday,
June 26th, 2017.

The committee welcomed a new member, Lucky Belcamino. Lucky is a homeowner and
businessowner in Winchendon. They worked as an attorney for 20 years and also ran the
largest women’s motorcycle group in the United States. Lucky has a deep background in
fundraising and stated a willingness to help the committee in our search for funding.

The committee also planned to set up an informational booth at the Winchendon Summer
Solstice Celebration on Saturday, June 17th, 2017. Member Brian volunteered to supply the
committee with a tent, a table and surveys to hand out. Members Jane and Greg also
volunteered time at the booth.

Meeting adjourned at 6:20pm

Next meeting:
June 26th, 2017 at Town Hall 4th Floor Conference Room

Minutes Approved June 26, 2017




